

IIth April 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians,

It is with great sadness that I have to inform you of our Vice-Principal, Mrs Smith's, decision to retire due to ill health. Mrs Smith joined our staff in 2009 from Bangor Central Integrated School and quickly established herself as an outstanding class teacher and school leader.

In the short period of time that I knew her I was immediately impressed by her drive and determination to provide the best education for the children in her care. Mrs Smith always taught every child with the aim of getting the best out of them and pushing them towards their goals.

As a Vice-Principal, Mrs Smith dealt with all the challenges the role entailed, helping to implement many new initiatives and addressing many of the difficulties that our education system currently faces.

Whilst this is not the way we envisioned Mrs Smith moving on from our school, we wish her all the best for the future and that she takes this time to relax and refresh before moving on to what we have no doubt will be the next exciting chapter in her life.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr M. Moore Principal